## הרב דוב בערל וויין

Rabbi Berel Wein 12 Hilltop Place Monsey, New York 10952

(914) 425-5919

6th August, 1976

Rabbi Norman Lamm, 27 West 86th Street, New York, New York, 10024.

Dear Rabbi Lamm,

Please accept my personal congratulations upon your elevation to the Presidency of Yeshiva University.

I am certain that under your leadership Yeshiva University will continue to grow and prosper and prove worthy of its leadership roll in the Orthodox Jewish Community.

My hope is that the Lord grant you physical strength and mental serenity to be able to apply your vast talents to this great undertaking.

Jackie joins me in these wishes.

With warmest feelings and highest compliments to the Yeshiva on its wise and excellant choice, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Berel Wein

BW.mg